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July 2, 2013 

 

To: Christine Dziczek 

 

From: Brian Repici, Ed.D. 

 

CC: Julie Scully, Jean Grubb, Matt Szuchy, David Cappuccio 

 

Re: Professional Development Role 

 

I have reviewed your proposal and am accepting the terms.  Those terms are outlined heretofore as professional 

development work performed at an hourly rate of $50.00 for a maximum of 115 hours over the course of time 

between January 1, 2014 and June 30, 2014. You can work out those days and times with Frank Torcasio, new 

Athletic Director.  

 

You will work with Mr. Frank Torcasio in helping him make the adjustment to Athletic Director, assist in the 

role of Athletic Director when consultation is needed, and may even provide direction as a site manager.   

 

Please reach out to Marge Cerasi, in our business office, to make sure you have all the paperwork required to be 

paid as a vendor.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. I thank you for your continued 

commitment to the Black Horse Pike Regional School District and the student-athletes we serve.  


